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Date: July 5, 18 

 

To:  Susamma Barua, Dean 

       College of Engineering and Computer Science 

 

From: Garrett Struckhoff 

  Environmental Engineering MS Program (online) 

 

Subject: Re: Dean’s Review of the PPR Report, Online MS in Environmental Engineering 

Program 

 

 

 

The Environmental Engineering program is thankful to Dean Barua for careful review of the 

Program Performance Review report, external review committee recommendations and 

response from the program coordinator to the External Review Committee Recommendations 

for the online MS degree program in Environmental Engineering.    

 

As program coordinator, I concur with the Dean's findings and follow up activities. The 

program will closely work with the Dean's office to ensure the continued success and 

improvement of the program.  In fact, items #1, #7, and #8 will be exemplified at the faculty 

retreat / student orientation being planned for August 23rd.  Many of the other numbered 

items in the Dean’s review will be used as a roadmap to guide our agenda for the faculty 

retreat. 

 

 

 

 

 


